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Date: February 21, 2012 
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa 
 Superintendent of Schools   
 
From: Sheila Alles 
   
Subject: CLASS Episode 
 
The next episode of this year’s CLASS program is ready to present to our Board of 
Education.  Each CLASS program is developed jointly between the Academic Services 
Department and Ken McMullen in the Communications Department.   
 
This episode will showcase the new curriculum and teacher resources for Word Study 
which we implemented in our kindergarten-sixth grade classrooms this year.  Word 
Study is one of the five pillars in our district’s Balanced Literacy Program.  This episode 
was developed through the cooperation of our talented district teachers under the 
leadership of Christine Fankell, the district’s elementary literacy facilitator.        
  
Please consider adding this item to the Instruction portion of the February 27, Board of 
Education meeting.  Thank you for considering this request. 
 
 
 
 


